
 

 

 

 

                                     
 

 

 

   

 

   

     

   

                                  

 

   

 

     

 

                                   
                               

 

   
 

 
 

   
   

 
                      

ROSS-ON-WYE TOWN COUNCIL
 

By Email 

Angela Newey 

Senior Planning Officer 

Herefordshire Council 

13th November 2018 

Dear Angela 

Ref: Herefordshire Council – Travellers’ Sites Development Plan – Additional Sites Consultation 

The Council would like to formally note the consultation on the additional sites. As the proposals are outside 
the parish it was not considered this was anything the Council wanted to offer feedback on. 

Yours sincerely 

Sarah Robson 

Sarah Robson 
Town Clerk 

Cc: Cllr Harry Bramer – Chairman Ross on Wye Town Council 

The Corn Exchange, High Street, Ross-on-Wye, HR9 5HL. Phone: 01989 562373 Email: admin@rosstc-herefordshire.gov.uk 
www.rosstc-herefordshire.gov.uk 
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